
Lodi PTO April Meeting Minutes, 02 April 2018 

Attendance: Tiffany Houdek, Mary Boisen, Julia Detert, Debbie Scherer, Melissa Walsh, Sherri 
Endres-Lovell, Stephanie Caves, Janet Roberts, Misty Roberts 

Secretary Report: need to approve January and March meeting minutes. Julia to send to the 
board for review and approval.  

Treasurer report: approved 

Scholarship- received 24 applications. Mary, Debbie, Julia to review; Tiffany to present at 
award’s night 

ABCD/PEACE award-  

- Mr. Hendrickson is winner this year for ABCD award- will attempt to surprise him 
- Julia to present (April 9, 6pm at Little Theater) and get gift 
- PEACE award- Heidi is taking care of this. Tiffany to follow-up with her and make 

sure nothing further is needed. 

Wellness committee requested funds for staff picnic; funds were approved (and item is in 
budget) 

Teacher appreciation day- May 8 = PTO will provide muffins and fruit for all schools 

o Contact Brenda to pick these up (Mary is back-up) and can distribute at PTO 
meeting night before 

Newsletter- Julia to fill-in until a new newsletter writer can be found 

Officers- VP position open 

- Send email/post on facebook 
- Little time outside of the monthly meetings 
- Call Tiffany with any questions  

Playground update- in need of volunteers for many upcoming events 

- sign-up genius on email, facebook, playground website for items 

Adjourn 

 

 


